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File #:  Version: 12024-237 Name:

Status:Type: Miscellaneous Item To Be Introduced

File created: In control:6/6/2024 City Council

On agenda: Final action:6/13/2024

Title: Consideration of a Contract with Harper General Contractors Inc.
City Council is requested to consider a contract with Harper General Contractors Inc. in the amount of
$161,695 for the replacement of the outside chemical feed lines at the Ward Water Treatment Plant
and authorize the appropriate City Official(s) to execute all necessary documents. (Recommended by
the Finance Committee.)

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Ward WTP Chemical Feed Lines- Harper Construction

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Finance Committee6/13/2024 1

Consideration of a Contract with Harper General Contractors Inc.

City Council is requested to consider a contract with Harper General Contractors Inc. in the amount of

$161,695 for the replacement of the outside chemical feed lines at the Ward Water Treatment Plant
and authorize the appropriate City Official(s) to execute all necessary documents. (Recommended by

the Finance Committee.)
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